
Georgia Internet Access during COVID-19 
  
With the adjustment to online class instruction still in progress, we know some of our students 
may be experiencing difficulties in accessing courses or content due to internet service and 
availability. Governor Brian Kemp, the state’s Coronavirus Task Force and the Georgia 
Department of Community Affairs have launched a webpage to provide information to 
Georgians with resources to locate available Wi-Fi hotspots and find broadband providers who 
are temporarily offering various options to get Georgians internet connectivity.  
  
If you need to find a Wi-Fi hotspot or to look into free or low-cost internet options near you, 
follow this link: https://broadband.georgia.gov/georgia-internet-access-covid-19-update. 
Continue to check the site regularly, as they will be adding new locations in the coming weeks 
and updating information. 
  
For issues relating to SGSC Information Technology (Student Email, Banner Web, GeorgiaView, 
etc.), submit a Hawk Helper ticket for assistance.  
 

https://broadband.georgia.gov/georgia-internet-access-covid-19-update
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